
 
  

 

 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 
 

March 8, 2024 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Raymond V. Furstenau    
    Acting Executive Director for Operations    
 
FROM:    Carrie M. Safford, Secretary    
 
SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS – SECY-22-0112 – PROPOSED RULE: 

RADIOACTIVE SOURCE SECURITY AND ACCOUNTABILITY 
(3150-AK83; NRC-2022-0103) 

 
 
The Commission was unable to reach a decision on the staff’s recommended proposed rule on 
radioactive source security and accountability that would amend regulations in Title 10 of the 
Code of Federal Regulations to further ensure validity of license applicants.  Therefore, the 
proposed rule is not approved. 
 
The staff should explore other rulemaking pathways to update the oral certification method and 
remove the obsolete method of obtaining other sources of information.  The staff should inform 
the Commission how and when the updates will be made.   
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